Environmental Health Department
Development & Regulatory Services
London Borough of Barnet

2 Bristol Avenue

Colindale

L.ondon

NW9 4EW
74 Darlands Drive Contact: Zahra Zaman
Barnet Tel: 020 8359 5605
EN5 2DF E-mail:

Date: 13 Nov 2018

Our Ref: PHCP/18/11980

Dear Sir/Madam,

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION ACT 1990, Section 79 & 80
74 Darlands Drive, Barnet, EN5 2DF

I am writing to advise you that we have received a complaint concerning loud music noise
allegediy emanating from your premises.

We have not witnessed a statutory noise nuisance but | feel it is important to inform you of the
situation now. You should consider whether there are any graunds for a complaint and, more
importantly, see whether you can take action yourself to prevent disturbances to those around
you.

We will now be carrying out an investigation to determine whether the alleged noise is causing a
statutory nuisance. If the noise is found to be causing a statutory nuisance, the Council is
obliged to serve a formal noise abatement notice under the above mentioned legislation. Any
noise witnessed by an officer that is considered to be a statutory nuisance after the service of
such a notice is an offence, for which noise making equipment can be seized and/or the person
responsible for the noise nuisance may be prosecuted.

It is hoped that formal action will not be necessary if you now take steps to prevent further
instances of noise nuisance.

if you feel that you are not responsible for the alleged noise nuisance or any other query
regarding this matter, please contact me and | will be happy to discuss the issue with you.
Thank you in anticipation of your co-operation with this matter.

Yours sincerely

Technical Officer (Nuisance)



